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Hello, 

 

My name is Miss Begum and I have started 

at St. Clement’s this year. I have joined the 

amazing year 3 students along with Miss 

Groom. I have enjoyed getting to know the 

students over the past few weeks and I am 

very impressed by their creativity and 

enthusiasm. 

 

Before joining St. Clement’s I have worked in 

various school. I am very excited to be 

joining St. Clement’s where the students and 

staff have been so welcoming. 

 

I’m looking forward  

to a year full of fun and  

lots of learning. 

 

I hope you all have 

 a great weekend! 

 

Miss Begum,  

Year 3 Class Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Liyana A. and A. Rashid 

Yusuf F. and Asma I. 

Amira A. and M. Osman 

Marwa A. and Mahmood Z. 

Qu-wana R. and Hibaq H. 

Aland M. and Alexi O. 

Kiana F. and Tavani C. 

Kaleem R. and Aaliyah N. 

 Harvest Festival 

Friday 28th September 2:40pm 

Next week we are celebrating 

Harvest and we would like to 

once again pass our collected 

food donation to the Aston & 

Nechells foodbank. The food 

bank serves a wide range of 

ages and ethnicities, 

families and individuals in 

the local area. 

  

The list of suggested items 

can be seen to the right 

and any donations you can 

provide will be greatly 

appreciated. Please can 

your donations be sent 

into school with your child 

for their class collection. 



 

 

‘St Clement’s C of E Academy is a good school where the behaviour and safety of pupils are outstanding’ (Ofsted 2014)  

The Birmingham Diocesan Academies Trust is a company limited by guarantee and is registered in  

England and Wales: Company No 10729883. The registered office is 1, Colmore Row, Birmingham, B3 2BJ 

Safeguarding - St. Clement’s Prefect Team 

 

This week our Jigsaw focus is 'Making Our School Community a Better Place'. At St. Clement's we 

ensure that everyone knows they have a right to a voice (UNICEF Article 12) and encourage our 

pupils, staff and parents to work together to keep St. Clement's a happy, safe place, where kindness is 

shown to all. Helping staff and pupils to do this are our academy prefects.  

 

The prefects play a vital role in supporting students and providing a service to the academy. 
Congratulations to our newly appointed academy prefects! For more information regarding pupil voice 

and the work carried out in the academy come and speak to Miss Akers or attend one of the UNICEF 

Committees 'Right of The Child' assemblies. Also remember our academy Blog has a range of wonderful 
things take place here at the academy that help to create our amazing school community. 

Our Stay & Play sessions are open  

to parents with children aged 3 years 

and younger. We are also happy to 

welcome parents and children not  

from St. Clement's. 

 

The sessions are held in the school  

hall where there are a wide range of 

toys and activities to engage the little 

ones, as well as friendly staff and 

parents to enjoy a nice chat with. 

Please come along and enjoy the fun!  

 

For further details,  

please see Miss Akers 

Next Friday, 28th September, we will 

be holding a 'Sweet Treats' sale.  

 We are asking families to donate 

either cakes or chocolate towards this 

event and show their support for this 

charity, the amazing work that they 

do and the lives they change.  

  

Please have your donations in school 

by Thursday 27th September. 

Sweet Treats  

Charity Sale 


